
January was Sanctity of Life Month 
On January 22, 1984, President Ronald Reagan issued a 
presidential proclamation designating the third Sunday of 
January (or close to that) as National Sanctity of Human Life Day. 
So what has happened since then: 
Last summer, the Supreme Court made the landmark decision to 
overturn the 1973 abortion case, Roe v Wade. Before its 
overturning, abortion was legal for anyone in the United States, 
including teenagers. Now the legality of abortion is in the hands 
of each of the fifty states.  13 states have banned abortion, 11 
states have made restrictions stronger, and some allow abortions through the 9th month. 
Currently this administration is stripping away every federal regulation to make it easy as 
possible for a mother in any state to self-administer what’s called a “chemical abortion” or self 
managed care in spite of the Roe reversal.  What are "chemical abortions”? The truth is that 
54% of all abortions are already conducted this way. In states such as Texas that has banned 
abortions, a doctor in a state hundreds of miles away can prescribe for a woman the abortion 
pills, in some cases without so much as a positive test. Then the abortion pills are sent through 
the mail and the woman is left to administer these dangerous drugs to herself with no medical 
supervision present. The law states the doctors prescribing the pills must be the one to send 
them. That was until January 3rd of this year. This administration and the FDA removed that 
restriction and now have allowed the local pharmacies to sell these pills. The woman must still 
have the prescription from an abortion doctor but she can go to the local CVS or Walgreens and 
pick her pills up. No longer waiting on the mail. Women have lost their lives and have suffered 
complications from this self managed care program. If a woman has severe pain or severe 
bleeding she can go to an emergency room for care but think about what she is going through 
usually alone. 
 

Together, we can bring the darkness of the abortion industry into the light– to 
fight it and to bring attention to the sanctity of all human life. 

Tiny Voices                           Spring 2023 

 
A

 P
u

b
li

ca
ti

on
 o

f B
ir

th
ri

gh
t 

 H
u

m
b

le
 

9 Months After June, 2022 

Children are not a distraction 

from more important work, 

they are the most important 

work. 

-C.S. Lewis 
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To often, we underestimate the power of a 
touch, a smile, a kind word, a listening ear, an 
honest compliment, or the smallest act of car-
ing, all of which have a potential to turn a life 

around. 

Leo Buscaglia 

Biden has told Ten Lies about Abortion  

1. Thousands of women will die without access to abortion. 

 -Every pro-life law contains a life-of-the-mother exception. Pro-life laws provide exceptions for 

medical emergencies. The abortion industry with its push for unregulated mail-order abortion pills for 

women and girls to take at home by themselves is endangering lives. 

2. Women will die from ectopic pregnancy. 

 -Ectopic pregnancies are textbook examples of what life-of-the-mother means.  

3. Pro-life laws will endanger women suffering miscarriages.  

 -Doctors know the difference between miscarriage and  abortion. 

(to be continued in the next issue) 

A surprise, much needed 

cleaning day from a group 

of volunteers! Thank you all! 



Humble Birthright 
Total Statistics                    

January - December 
 2022 

Phone calls 

Pregnancy tests 

Positive tests 

1st visits  

Revisits 

 

Reported births 

Reported aborts 

Reported miscarries 

Layettes given 

EWYL classes 

997 

726 

626 

585 

161 

 

319 

8 

46 

185 

655 

1 

3 

7 

13 

86 

222 

219  

219 

Ages: 

Sources: 

Friends/relative 

HAAM/211 

Sign 

School 

Internet 

Church 

Health Dept.       
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12-14 

15 

16 

17 

18-20 

21-25 

26-30 

31+ 

280 

5 

12 

4 

291     

3  

   69  

Our present needs: 

Babies grow. We are blessed with a large 

amount of diapers size 1, 2, and 3. We 

need the larger 4, 5, and 6. 

Unscented wipes 

Formula especially Similac  

Thank you to all who donate time, money                                     

and prayers to this ministry! 

Thank you… 

Individuals donors 

Lamb of God Lutheran Church 

Kingwood Bible Church  

Knights of Columbus Council 6878 

ExxonMobil 

1. A young lady came in with the boyfriend. They were very much abortion 

minded but stayed over two hours speaking with the volunteer. Occasionally 

she would have to stop because she felt sick. They asked many questions. Fi-

nally the woman shared that at 17 (she is now 27) she had an abortion. Her 

parents made her or else she had to find another place to live. She still lives 

with them and knows they will have the same issue with this pregnancy. The 

volunteer felt after the two hours that they were waiting on her to  give them 

any ideas on how to get an abortion since Texas has an abortion ban. She was 

worn down and frustrated. But continued to give positive encouragement. 

They took a break outside and came back in smelling of alcohol. They left say-

ing abortion is the answer but thanked us for our encouragement. 

2. A woman in her late 20’s with a 5 year old nonverbal autistic child was not 

happy with positive result. She has no family support with the autistic child. The 

father of this baby is not supportive as well. She is considering abortion since 

she will be left to do it all. She does have a very good job, the child attends 

school in a special class which gives her a much needed break. She does attend 

Lakewood church. Adoption information was shared. She is extremely quiet 

and tearful of this situation. 

3. A woman that had been with us before came in for another test. Her youngest 

being only 3 months old. With the positive result she immediately started cry-

ing saying his family will not be happy and will give them grief. This will make 

baby number four. She said she was thinking about abortion but immediately 

decided she would be the one to live with that decision rather than his family. 

His family is very stressful and feel they can give advise for all the decisions. She 

said she also had post partum  with the last baby. She did have the baby and 

when she came in for her layette she said she is overwhelmed. 

4. We get many women who thought they were complete with their family only 

to find out another child is on the way. Usually it is a shock at first then what 

will my family and friends say? What will my older kids say? Many times the 

women are in their late 30’s and early 40’s. Many are happy once the shock 

wears off but others are faced making a decision they thought they would 

never have to make. They are concerned with their age, finances, and what 

others think. 

From Our Files: 

Facebook Inquires: 

Jan 18  July 23 

Feb 15  August  12 

March 14 Sept. 15 

April 10  October 3 

May 14  Nov. 11 

June 10  Dec. 12 



Pregnant? Need Help?    

281-540-1123 

Birthright  Humble 

1502 First Street, Suite F 

Humble, TX 77338 

 

Hotline: 1-800-550-4900 

Birthrighthumble.com 
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“It is the right of every pregnant woman to give birth and the right of every child to be born” 

Birthright Humble is part of a federal 

giving program - Ask your workplace 

today how your fellow employees can 

also ‘help make Birthright possible!’  

 

Did you know You can help donate up to $40,000  

a year to Birthright Humble just by shopping at Kroger?                           

 

Donate to Birthright Humble by  

registering your ‘Plus’ card online at 

http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com                                          

with code: 81026   

 or take this barcode to the store to renew your card! 

 


